Rafi Miah

Sirs

I have read the information about the above planning application for various works on Sumatra Road. My only
comment is why do they need roof lights at the front? That just adds to the light pollution we already suffer from in
this area. Please refuse the addition of roof lights.

Marcia MaclLeod
Flat 1, 31 Dennington Park Road
London NW6 1BB



